
February 2024 
 
As we close the door on Term 3 (Spring 1) I want to say a big thank you to all those 
who have again supported school and working hard to ensure pupils attend regularly. 
 
This half term we have 94 pupils with 100% attendance since Christmas and 146 pupils 
who are over 95%.  Well done to all of you! 
 
The top 3 classes for the half term are; 
 

1. 3 Picasso 
2. 6 Obama 
3. 6 Patel 

 
The highest percentage year group is Y3. 
 
Various rewards will be given out the first week back after half term to recognise & 
celebrate all of this.  
 

We return on Monday 19th February when we will be resetting and monitoring 
attendance for everyone. 
 
Remember 1 day off is 6.5 hours out of the school week.  That is lots of learning. 
 
One week is 32.5 hours lost – 5 hours of maths, 5 phonics lessons or English lessons 
that does affect your child’s learning. 
 
Everyone can work at improving his or her attendance next half term.  Let’s work 
together to do this. 
 
Have a great break and see you all on the 19th. 
 
Best Wishes 
 

 
Mrs L Guest 
Executive Head 


